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Dear Parents/Caregivers,

This Friday, the 14" of February, students in K-2 will be participating in a fun, water-play day right here at
school.

Students will enjoy water play in the sandpit, sprinkler play, water painting, and other exciting activities. To beat
the heat and help cool off, students will also be supplied with an ice block after the activities have finished.

Activities will commence around 9:30am and conclude before lunch time, around 11:15am. A G-rated movie
will be played in the afternoon to finish the day, along with some quiet play-based activities.

As the weather has really turned up the heat, please ensure that your child has the following on Friday, with
their name clearly marked on each item.

- A hat
- Swimming costume and towel (please no singlet tops/bikinis)
- Old shirt/rashie to go over swimmers

- Sunscreen (please supply if your child has sensitive skin, otherwise supplied at school)

Infants staff are looking forward to a fun day in the sun with all their students.
Yours kindly,

K-2 Teaching Staff



